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O~ar LOGO User: 

There will be a LOGO Meeting this summer as I'd indicated 
earlier. Herc is the announcement which is being submitted 
to ACM SIGCUE , SIGCSE, SIGART, AISB , and IJCAI. 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
LOGO USERS MEETING 

Following the August 22-25 , 19?7 meeting of the 
I nternational Joint Conference on Artifi cial Intelligence 
(IJCAI) in Boston, Mass . , there will be a special meeting 
on Friday, August 26 , devot~d to LOGO . 'I'he session will 
r un from approximate ly 10 l\M to 4 PM (l unch included) and 
will address issues of te<iching in the LOGO environment, 
and of further development of LOGO act ivities. There will 
be opportunities for LOGO users to make brief informal 
presentations of ongoing work and to invite reactions from 
those attending. we will also discuss future plans for LOGO 
and consider ways of keeping better i nformed of each others' 
activities . 

The meeting is open. Reqistration at IJCAI is not required. 
If you plan to attend , please send a note to Eva Kampits, 
545 Tech . Square, MIT, Cambridg1:1, MA. 02139 . If you would 
like to also make an oral presentation, please submit a title 
a nd indic<ite the length of your presentation. Please direct 
any suggestions and questions concerning the meeting to me. 

We expect to make a presentation on implementation strategies 
for the portable LOGO implementation. I hope to send you 
our proposal on the associated LOGO language specs next month . 
We will be keenly interested in your comments. 

I hope you will be able to attend the meeti ng and look 
forward to seei ng you there . 

WF:pl s 

Sincerely, 

~ll~~~ 
Wallace F1:1urzeig 
Dir ., Educational 
Technology Dept . 
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